
 
 

 

 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

Evan Tomek 
Advisor 
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel:      (519) 436-4600 x5003441 
Email:  Evan.Tomek@enbridge.com 
            EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  

VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
November 15, 2023 
           
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
       Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File: EB-2023-0261 
       Neustadt Community Expansion Project 

 OEB Notice of Hearing (Notice)         
 
On October 10, 2023, the OEB issued the Notice and the Letter of Direction (LOD) for 
the above noted proceeding. The LOD directed Enbridge Gas to provide service of the 
Notice to current registered property owners and encumbrancers with lands or interest 
in the lands directly affected by the proposed pipeline and related facilities. 
 
Enbridge Gas would like to notify the OEB that there was one directly affected 
landowner that did not receive service prior to the submission of the Affidavit of Service 
with the OEB on November 6, 2023. UPS was unable to deliver the package as an 
there had been an address change. Enbridge Gas has received the updated address 
and can confirm that service was completed on November 15, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Evan Tomek 
Advisor – Leave to Construct Applications 
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